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This bill flies in the face of the Bill of rights and what has been upheld as our 

constitutionally protected rights by the Supreme Court. The making of guns by private 

citizens that do not have serial numbers has been challenged before and lost.  New 

York State Rifle & Pistol Association v. Bruen, Any law that prohibits my ability to 

protect my self and my family is in Fact unconstitutional before its even written down 

on paper. You want to make me a criminal for doing something that in my right, 

WHY? Why not focus on the actual criminals instead of the ones that follow the laws. 

This law wont stop gun violence and you know it. You want to cram your beliefs down 

our throats in the name of what, safety and security? As Ben Franklin said "those 

who would give up freedoms for safety and security, deserve neither." You cannot 

prevent bad people from doing bad things, they will find a way no matter what you try 

and do. A criminal who want to kill someone with a gun will still get the gun, all you 

are doing is making those of us who follow the laws criminal. This action wont be 

tolerated. If you continue down this path you will lose. The Supreme court has 

already ruled in our favor before you even draft this on paper. So do yourselves a 

favor and find actual solutions that deal with crime instead of going after my rights.  
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